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Dear Colleagues and Researchers,

We are very pleased to welcome you to the first issue of our journal for this year and we are very proud to reach the 15th volume of 
the journal. This issue contains 11 research articles, 1 review, and 7 case reports.

We have set new targets for our journal to be realized in this year. The first step in having our journal indexed in the international 
databases such as PubMed and finding a place in the international milieu of academic publication is to set the publication lan-
guage to English. Our purpose is to provide basic requirements that will allow accessibility to the submitted articles by the academic 
members throughout the world and acceptance of the articles submitted from abroad. We will be sharing the developments in the 
forthcoming issues.

Best Regards,

Editorial Board
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